
Kindly be informed that Georges valley Water Treatment Works will be shut down for 

maintenance on 15 June 2020. 

 

There are emergency repairs of raw water pipeline between Letaba River and the plant that needs 

to be done to improve water supply. Some parts of town, especially high lying areas will be 

affected. 
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